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                        2022 BRINGS A RECORD BREAKING SPACATTI DINNER! 
 
After two years of not being able to hold our annual Spacatti Dinner, demand was so pent up that we actually SOLD OUT for the first 
time in history!  With a record breaking amount of items in our Silent Auction,  all winners went home with something very special.  DJ 
Len provided an excellent mix of music to create a fun and joyous atmosphere!  As this is our largest fundraising event of the year, we 
would like to offer a special thanks to all who donated, bid and put in blood, sweat and tears making this a night to remember!!!  
Photography donated by Joe Ciciless Photography! 



       Volunteers Needed 
 
It takes a village to care for these cats!   We always need shelter 
volunteers, but there are also many other areas in which you can 
help: 
 
Thrift Store - Our Thrift Store is a treasure trove of unique items 
and help is needed for stocking, cashiering and on-line sales.  After 
completing your introductory period, you qualify for even greater 
savings on our already discounted items!  Please contact Debbie at 
561-351-1504 for more information. 
 
Fosters -  Many times, we get in kittens and kitties that need just a 
little more care and love to get them ready for their forever 
homes.  All items needed for their care are provided at no cost to 
you.  Please contact Vicki at 561-294-0089 for more information. 
 
Adoptions - We also need people to help with our “Adoption Zone” 
at Pet Supplies Plus.  Please text Stacey at 561-846-1327 for info. 

               Donations 

 
 
Monetary Donations can be sent to Adopt A Cat Foundation, 889 
Donald Ross Rd,  Juno Beach, 33408 or via our website at 
www.adoptacatfoundation.org.  
 
 
We always accept any donations of food, cleaning supplies, small 
cat beds, cat treats, cat toys and litter at our shelter.   
 
Your continued support is appreciated more than you could ever 
know!!!  
 
FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM! 

             The Story of Leena 

 
One day earlier this year, we received a call from Animal Care and 
Control that they had picked up a cat that was microchipped to us 
through a TNR program years back that was severely injured.  We 
immediately headed out to pick her up and took her straight to the 
emergency clinic.  It appeared she had been struck by a car and 
needed her right hind leg amputated to prevent further infection 
and injury.  Thanks to a quick Facebook fundraiser and your 
generosity, we were able to raise the needed funds for her surgery.  
She returned to the shelter, where she was placed into a playpen 
to facilitate her healing and to help her get her strength back.  
Within weeks, she was walking around and to our amazement, 
even jumping onto chairs, desks and bookshelves.  She even 
became our official “receptionist!” 
 
Just last month, she and another special needs kitty won the hearts 
of repeat adopters and went off together to their furrever home! 

        The Story of Denali 
We received a plea from Clewiston Animal Services to help this 
beautiful guy out!  He had the absolute WORST case of a rodent 
ulcer on his mouth that we had ever seen!  Through the help of 
our vet, Dr Richard Jaffe, you can see the dramatic improvement 
his prescribed course of treatment has made.  Denali will soon be 
available for adoption and with his absolute loving personality, 
will be off to his furrever home very soon!!! 
 


